
Dear Board of Supervisors, please consider funding of a least $50K to the Fire Safe Council in 

order to continue the mission to keep our community safe and informed. Their proven actions 

have benefited our residents in the East Hills area this past year, by obtaining grants and 

therefore facilitating the removal of brush from Redemeyer Road, the only egress from our 

homes in the event of a wildfire. We will benefit from their future support in the form of 

meetings and information to keep our residents safe. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 

Mary Vilotti 

 


